
 

 

From  Master i/c Tennis:  Tom Allen 

13 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Pre-Season Tennis Training 
 
We have been able to organise a day of pre-season tennis training for Abingdon boys over the 
Easter holidays.  This will take place on Friday 17 April and will be on the MUSA and the hard 
courts at the main school site.  Each day will be split in half with junior players (First-Third 
Year) arriving ready for a 9:00 start and leaving at 12:00. Senior players (Fourth Year-Upper 
Sixth) should arrive at 12:30 and will play until 15:30.  The training will be free of charge and 
will be co-ordinated by Martin Butler, our professional tennis coach. Boys should make sure 
they bring plenty of water and a snack for the session as the event will not be catered.  
 
Here is a link to a google form for the session.   If you would like your son to attend then please 
complete all relevant sections so that we know how many students to expect. Places are 
limited to a maximum of 24 per session and, as this is primarily aimed at competitive players, 
priority will be given to those who have competed for the school or have been involved in 
training during the Michaelmas and Lent terms. If you have any questions about the day, 
please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Tom Allen 
Master i/c Tennis 

tom.allen@abingdon.org.uk 
01235 849081 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdFAe7XWMWXLBpygl9f3lC0dkiXRZ3zk-VVtzgywz9VNLvPlQ/viewform
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